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Gadsden Elementary School District #32 to purchase a second school bus for 2023-2024
school year

SAN LUIS, AZ— Gadsden Elementary School District #32 is pleased to announce the purchase
of a second school bus for the 2023-2024 school year to improve student transportation
services. As well as enhancing safety and comfort of students but also contributing to the
district’s commitment to providing efficient and reliable transportation solutions.

The school bus is a 2024 Bus International totaling a cost of $166,482.90 with advanced safety
features, including Global Positioning System (GPS), electronic stability control systems, and
enhanced visibility for drivers. The measures align with the Gadsden ESD #32’s commitment to
prioritizing student safety above all else. Additionally, the bus is equipped with modern
technology systems that enable real-time tracking and monitoring, allowing school
administrators to have better visibility into bus routes and arrival times.

“We are very excited to see our bus fleet improving,” said Transportation Director, Salvador
Sandoval. “The safety and well-being of our students is very important, and this new bus will be
used to replace the older buses that we have.”

The Gadsden Administration is grateful for the support and collaboration of all stakeholders
involved in making this investment possible. Students and parents, can look forward to
experiencing the enhanced transportation services provided by the Gadsden ESD #32.
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